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Good Morning Commissioner Rousseau,

I am currently the Chief of Staff for Fulton County Commissioner, Khadijah Abdur-Rahman and one of your newest
constituents. I recently moved about ten minutes down the street from our previous house and now live off of
Highway 92. We’ve been doing great work in Fulton County with the ARP funds as well as with several community
based initiatives. I would love to meet with you at your convenience just to officially introduce myself and see
where I may be able to assist with any community projects you may be working on. I look forward to hearing from
you.

Robert Kelly
Chief of Staff
Commissioner Khadijah Abdur-Rahman
678-516-7971
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